From: Roushan Walsh [mailto:roushan.walsh@nat.awu.net.au]

Sent: Tuesday, 4 April 2017 3:07 PM

To: Chambers - Hatcher VP; ruchi.bhatt@aigroup.com.au; chrisk@business-sa.com; Sharlene Wellard; Julian.Arndt@ablawyers.com.au; T.Wild@nra.net.au; Katie Biddlestone; Julia Fox; Michael

Donovan; 'mmoretta@sdavic.org'

Cc: AMOD

Subject: Re: RE AM2016/36 - 4 Yearly review of Modern Awards - SDA Claim for blood and bone

marrow leave

Dear Ms Hamberger,

The AWU supports the SDA's extension request set out below.

Kind regards,

ROUSHAN WALSH | NATIONAL LEGAL OFFICER

